
     
 
     February 7, 2023 
 
Jack Chu Design 
210 Industrial Road #209        
San Carlos, CA 94070 
 
Dear Mr. Chu: 
 
I am writing in regard to the remodel and addition permit that has been applied for by Casey 
Korsak, regarding his family’s home at 504 Lakemead Way.  Since 1971, I have lived in the 
Emerald Hills neighborhood, at 3961 Brookline Way, one block from where the Korsak family 
home is located.  I have familiarity with the Korsak residence, having visited there many times 
during the years that my children were growing up with the Korsak children.  I spent several 
hours yesterday with Casey, going over the designs that he has commissioned for the remodel 
and addition of his family’s home. Having looked closely at the plans for the remodel and 
addition, I now understand the concept of how the present structure will be transformed.  By 
bridging and raising the driveway and garage, the house’s appearance will be vastly improved, 
and the existing living space can be increased and enhanced. 
 
In summary, I am very impressed with the upgrade and construction that is being proposed for 
the Korsak home.  After careful review of the blueprints and renderings that your office has 
prepared, I am impressed with the contemporary appearance of the proposed new addition, 
and I feel certain that this project will improve the quality of our neighborhood.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Leslie S. Packer, Ph.D. 
3961 Brookline Way 
Emerald Hills, CA 94062 
650-787-1186 
kidwrk@gmail.com 
 
 
cc: Casey Korsak 


